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DATES 

April 

Thursday 1st break up for Easter holiday 

Monday 19th return to school 

 

May 

Monday 3rd bank holiday 

Friday 28th break up for half term  

 

June 

Monday 7th return to school 

Friday 25th staff training day, 

  school closed  to pupils 

Monday 28th staff training day; 

  school closed  to pupils 

July 

Friday 23rd break up for Summer holiday 
 

Somerset Libraries Re-open  
Somerset Libraries are delighted to 

announce that as of the 8th March, 

almost all libraries have reopened, 

offering a limited service as 

lockdown measures start to ease. A new ‘Reading 

Friends’ befriending service has also been 

launched for those people who may feel lonely or 

isolated. 

 

For regular updates on library opening times 

and services on offer, visit 

www.somersetlibraries.co.uk 

or via social media – see Somerset Libraries UK 

on Facebook, Twitter or Instagram. 
 

Starting Conversations: 

Young People’s Mental Health 

~Wednesday 24th March 2021~ 

Please find attached a poster from Frome Town 

Council about a FREE webinar taking place on 

starting conversations around Mental Health.  

The poster also includes the live link to register. 

 

 

Red Nose Day 2021 – Friday 19th March 
We would like to celebrate 

Red Nose Day with the 

children this year, but we 

also want to make this as 

easy as possible for parents 

and carers as we know that 

you have had plenty of things to do over the last 

few months. 
 

On that basis, we would like to ask you to send your 

child to school on Friday 19th March in comfortable, 

casual, home clothes. We are hoping the children 

will be very active on the day and outside as much 

as possible so jogging bottoms/jeans, trainers and 

T-shirts and jumpers would be ideal. 
 

During the day in school we 

will be celebrating along the 

theme of Superheroes. We 

want to celebrate the heroic 

efforts of our children in 

dealing with the pandemic over the last year as well 

as raising awareness of the amazing work that can 

happen as a result of the fundraising that happens 

on days like Red Nose Day. At school, the children 

will be making a superhero mask and they will be 

taking part in games and activities to celebrate 

their achievements over the last year as well as 

finding out more about Comic Relief. 
 

If you are able to make a donation 

to Comic Relief, we have set up a 

‘shop’ page via ParentPay which will 

enable you to make your donation 

directly to Comic Relief. Click on 

the link below to take you directly 

to the page.  

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/D

efault.aspx?shopid=2917 
 

If you are not able to make a donation, your child 

will still be taking part in all activities, donations 

are entirely voluntary. 
We hope your child will have a brilliant day in 

school, and that parents and carers will enjoy 

NOT having to get a costume together! 
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TSA Fundraising 

**Sunflowers** 

 

To kick off this years fundraising 

activities, we will be doing a 

sunflower competition! 

 

Sunflowers and entry to the 

competition will be charged at £1, 

which will include a compostable 

pot, seed and name stick. 

 

In the same way you ordered craft bags, 

please order sunflowers by writing the 

number of sunflowers you would like, along 

with your child’s name and class and popping 

the money inside by 19th March - next 

Friday. 

 

Packages will be delivered to school the last 

week of term ready for planting over the 

holidays! 

 

We will be creating a thread on our Facebook 

page to follow progress! 
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